Bottisham Medical Practice
Patient Participation Group (PPG)
Chairman’s Report – AGM 3rd  April 2025

This last year, your PPG has been keeping in touch with patients to relay important or informative messages from the practice. This has been via all the village magazines, social media pages and posters.
You may have noticed that the look of the surgery has changed, which is due to strict infection control measures across the practice. This has affected display material on noticeboards, and  items in the waiting room as well as treatment rooms.
We have been holding two monthly meetings and the last few meetings we have had talks by our two leading doctors, DR Shackleton and DR Keith. We have now decided to extend meetings to 3 monthly and would like suggestions of any subjects you would like to have discussed at future meetings. Please contact reception and leave your details for consideration.
I have continued to attend HealthWatch forum meetings and Cambridge Primary Care Patient Group meetings where I represent Bottisham Medical Practice patients to discuss and help progress ongoing issues across our area.
You may have seen our presence helping at the flu clinics, this is an example of how we work with the practice and continue to enjoy a close relationship, which includes communicating changes that affect patients.
We are always looking for people to join us, so please let myself or reception know if you are interested.
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